Midcoast Unitarian Universalist Fellowship Worship Invitation June 4, 2023



<u>June 4</u>: The Garden of Earthly Delight - Rev. Ariel Aaronson-Eves In this sermon of reflection and celebration, Rev. Ariel will tap into the spiritual wisdom of farmers - especially queer farmers - and explore how working in communion with land helped them to know and love both themself and the divine.

LIVE AT SKIDOMPHA LIBRARY AT 10:30 am

While we continue to recommend vaccination and the wearing of masks during Sunday services, we are no longer requiring them.

We will continue to operate our high capacity Blueair air purifiers in Porter Hall during services. You may also join us via Zoom.

10:30 am using the zoom link below:

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/93286813206

Meeting ID: 932 8681 3206

One tap mobile

+13017158592,,93286813206# US (Washington DC)

+13126266799,,93286813206# US (Chicago)

Dial by your location

+1 929 205 6099 US (New York)

Meeting ID: 932 8681 3206

Pride Celebration

Saturday, June 24, is the date for Lincoln County's second annual Pride celebration. We hope MUUF members and friends will again participate in the march this year. The event starts at the park in Newcastle (next to the Congregational Church) with a rally at 10 a.m., and then folks will walk to Rising Tide. Join us as we represent our Fellowship in the local community! We are looking for a couple of volunteers to carry the MUUF banner. Please let me know if you can help. (I can't be at the event this year because it's my son's wedding day, but I'm happy to help coordinate!)

--Kate Pennington (207-607-2386 or mizkatepenn@gmail.com)



WE NEED YOUR HELP



Zig Ziarnik

Dear members and friends,

Each Sunday service is made possible by a series of small teams of volunteers (our "pods") who set things up before service, and put them away after the service. Each pod covers one Sunday per month. It's not a big job; a small team of three people can unlock the doors and do the setup in 15-20 minutes or so. Putting things away during the post-

service social time is similar, with the final storage and locking up happening when the last attendees are leaving. The more people who are on a pod team, the easier it is for individual pod members to take a month off when they have another commitment.

Our current pods have been doing this for the past year and a few of their members need to step down. This is where we can use your help. Are you willing to lend a hand once a month? You won't be on your own; you'll be working with experienced pod team members.

Please consider adding your name to the volunteer sign up sheet on the table near our hymnals at the entrance to Porter Hall. The more volunteers we have, the easier it is to compensate when someone needs to take their usual week off. We need you.

If you have any questions, please feel free to ask any of our pod leaders: Zig Ziarnik, Kate Pennington, Sandy Barth, David Bilski or Susan Borg.



MUUSAN (Maine UU State Advocacy Network)

Support Women's Reproductive Rights

The Christian Civic League swarmed the State House on May 1st in opposition to LD 1619, An Act to Improve Maine's Reproductive Privacy Laws. Over 700 people made faith-based testimony against this critically important bill for women's health and reproductive rights. The sheer force of numbers has apparently caused some Democrats to waiver in their support. We need our faith-based support of this bill to be heard by our representatives. Here is the official MUUSAN testimony. Please write your representatives asking them to both support this bill and encourage their colleagues to do the same.

save the date

wear orange community rally

june 3rd 11am- 1pm capitol park augusta we car

end gun violence

June 17th Save the Date for Pride Portland!

Make a plan to come with others from your congregation to march with UUs from around the state! Click here for more details and contact admin@muusan.org with any questions or to let us know your congregation will be attending!

PUAR Update



We are transitioned to Vigils on an "as needed" basis, in response to unfolding events. Community members can suggest a vigil by emailing peopleuar@gmail.com, and we'll send out the call via the PUAR email list and our Facebook page. Any vigils called through PUAR will be at 5 pm (as the

weather warms up) and on Mondays, unless otherwise indicated.

People United hosted a community meeting last week. It was a starting place for a coalition of folks already doing so much social justice and antiracism work in our community. There was some brainstorming of issues and a bit of sorting of those. An interesting idea bubbled up about creating welcoming spaces. It seemed a proactive way to make all feel welcome in our spaces. There will be another meeting in the next few months.

Please email all newsletter articles and website information to: news@uumidcoast.org

Worship Invitation Plus Weekly Newsletter Editor: Jennifer Ober